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OEEp DESCR!PT!rt:J 

614-452·7434 

Situated in the Shh of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of 
Washington, bounded and des.cribed as follOloSI 

Being a part of Duarhr Township Two (2), To,,;nship One (1), Range Sev•n 
(il, United Slate,; Nil1h,ry Lands, and also being a part of Lot Number 
Five (5) as shown on L.H, Ev.rt and Company's map designated and 
delineated in Hus~1ngum County Dud Book E, Page 62; beginning at an 
iron pin set on the northeast corner of said Loi Five; thence along the 
east I ine of Lot Five (the basis ot bearings herein described) South 00 
degrees 09 minutes 30 seconds East 1974.08 feet to an iron pin set, sa,d 
p,n is set 50,00 fut north of and perpendicular to the cenlerljne cf 
the CSX Railroad; thence along the north 1 one of said railroad North 68 
degree,. 32 minutes 20 seconds West 242.44 fut to a point; thence along 
a spiral to the le-ft the chord of which bears North 70 degrees 08 
m•nutes 44 Beconds West a d1stanc• <>f 238,48 feet to a pojnt; th•nce 
along a curu• to the left hauing a radius of 1375.27 feet, an arc length 
of 697,49 feet, and a chord bur,ng North 87 degrees 57 m,nutes 58 
seconds West a distance of 690.04 feet tp a point of compound curuature; 
thence contonu,ng along a curve to the leH having a rad,us of 1959.86 
tut, an .ire length of 460.21 feet, and a chord bearing South 70 de\lC,_eeS 
46 minutes 40 seconds West a distance of 459.16 feel to a point.; thence 
along a spiral the chord of "lhich bears South 62 degrees 09 minutes 44 
seconds West a distance of 174.ll feel to a point; thence. along a 
tangent South 58 degrees SO minutes OS s;econds West 282.lB feet to an 
iron pin set; thence North 00 degrees 36 minutes 27 uconds East 2!61.93 
feet to ln iron pin set on the north line of Lot Fiv~1 thence along u,d 
north line South 89 d,grees 53 1111nules 12 $0Conds E•st 1940,40 fut to 
th• place of b•g,nning, conta,ning 83.71 acres, more or less, 5ubj1ct to 
all legal road right of ways and appl_icable easements. 

Iron pins set are 5/8 inch rebar capped with plaslac ,dent1facation 
n>arkers. 

by Tln>othy H. 711 3 • 
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